
 

 

16th January 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 5 class are planning an exciting trip to Eden Camp Modern History 

Museum in Malton North Yorkshire, on Wednesday 23rd April 2025.  

 

This trip will be an amazing experience for the children to expand their 

knowledge and understanding of World War II, which was our previous 

topic. 

 

The children will enjoy their immersive displays bringing history to life, 

allowing pupils and adults alike to experience the sights, sounds and smells 

of life on the Home Front and the Front Line which encompasses a whole 

host of subjects and themes. 

 

The cost of the trip is being subsidised by the PTA.  To enable the visit 

to go ahead we are asking for a contribution of £19.06 per child, this 

includes travel, insurance and admission.  If insufficient contributions are 

received the visit may need to be cancelled.  We are informing you in 

advance so payments towards the trip can be made in instalments if 

preferred. Payment can be made on line via Parent Payment must be 

received by 2nd April 2024.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Miss Cook 

Teacher 

 


